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City Clerk
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Deputy City Cl'erk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

January 18, 2017
Michael Witynski
Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin
500 Volvo Parkway
Chesapeake, VA 23320

Dear Mr. Witynski:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Food Dealer and Weights &
Measures licenses for the premises located at 7926 W Capitol Dr (“Family Dollar”) based on
neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Commiftee’s recommendation and denied the Food Dealer and Weights & Measures licenses
based on neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

1ty Clerk
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January 18, 2017

Stan Yunker
5018 N 127th St
Butler, WI 53007

Dear Mr. Yunker:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based upon your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class D Operator’s license based
upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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Of Jim Owczarski
City Clerk

Jjowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff
Depuly City Clerk
rpfafi@milwaukee.gov

January 18, 2017

Macy Vang
6010 N 99th St
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Ms. Vang:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based upon your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class D Operator’s license based
upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

“ZARS
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January 18, 2017

Robert M Kriskovic
11106 W Forest Home Ave
Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Kriskovic:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based on your second nonappearance.

On January 6, 2017 you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application
for a Class D Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be
renewed based on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, January 18, 2017,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew your Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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January 18, 2017

Michael T Stikl
2879 N 57th St
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Stikl:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based on your second nonappearance.

On January 6, 2017 you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application
for a Class D Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be
renewed based on your second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, January 18, 2017,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew your Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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Januvary 18, 2017

Nael Jabbar Atty. Jeft Guerard
Hot Spot Supermarket, LLC 4915 S Howell Ave
2643 W Atkinson Ave Suite 300

Milwaukee, WI 53209 Milwaukee, W1 53207

Dear Mr. Jabbar;

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor
license and renewal of the Food Dealer license for the premises located at 2643 W Atkinson Ave
(“Hot Spot Supermarket”) based upon neighborhood testimony.

On January 6, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications
for the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor and Food Dealer licenses in which the Committee
recommended that the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor licenses not be renewed based on
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, January 18, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license and renew the Food Dealer license based

on neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal of the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license
begins February 7, 2017.

Respectfully,
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January 18, 2017

Atty. Jeff Guerard Nael Jabbar

4915 S Howell Ave Hot Spot Supermarket, LLC
Suite 300 2643 W Atkinson Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53207 Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Jabbar:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 5, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor
license and renewal of the Food Dealer license for the premises located at 2643 W Atkinson Ave
(“Hot Spot Supermarket”) based upon neighborhood testimony.

On January 6, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications
for the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor and Food Dealer licenses in which the Committee
recommended that the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor licenses not be renewed based on
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Wednesday, January 18, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license and renew the Food Dealer license based
on neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal of the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license
begins February 7, 2017.

Respectfully,
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At

January 18, 2017
Tarik Jamal
Tea, LLC
832 E Clarke St
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Jamal;

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class A Malt license for the
premises located at 832 E Clark St (“Clarke Foods”) based on the police report, neighborhood and
aldermanic testimony, and concentration.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt license based on the police report,
neighborhood and aldermanic testimony, and concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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January 18, 2017
Manish Lamgade
L &M Sons LLC
8831 N 96th St #5
Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Lamgade:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class A Malt and Food Dealer
licenses for the premises located at 1438 W Hayes Ave (“Hayes Foods™) based on concentration.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt and Food Dealer licenses based on
concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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